
	
	

Kirsty	Johnson	 	 			V4:	September	2018	

CHINNOR Rugby Football Club  
in Thame	
 

 
 
 
 
Date: 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to inform you that ……………………….. in year………. was 
involved in an incident either rugby training or during a rugby match with 
Chinnor Rugby Club on ………….. 
 
Unfortunately he displayed one or more of the signs and symptoms of 
suspected concussion so it was decided to remove him from the pitch.  
 
Chinnor Rugby Club takes our player welfare very seriously and follows 
the RFU’s guidance on return to play after suspected concussion.  This 
means that the recommended earliest return to all training and/or match 
play is at least 23 days following the incident.   
 
Full guidance on this and information for parents, coaches and teachers 
can be found at www.rfu.com/concussion. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
For and on behalf of 
George Zychowich 
Safeguarding Officer 
Chinnor Rugby Club, Thame 
safeguarding@chinnor-rfc.com 

 

	


